Meadow View Elementary

Site-Based Decision Making Council

Special Session

20 October 2005

D R A F T

Meadow View Elementary Site-Based Decision Making Council met in a Special Session @ 5:00 p.m. on October 20, 2005 in the conference room with the following members present:  Mr. Milby, Mrs. Campbell, Mrs. Serna, Ms. Dyer, Mrs. Edwards, Mrs. Keeler

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS:  None

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS TO ADDRESS COUNCIL:  None

MISCELLANEOUS ITEMS:

· Approval of minutes from September 22, 2005 meeting

· Budget Reports reviewed 

(a) Per Pupil Monies

(b) Local Monies

· Committee Reports were read.  Committees reviewed Bi-laws and Policies and made recommendations to council. 

· Agenda set for next meeting

· No major accidents

· Correspondence:

(a) Education Cabinet, Dept. of Education concerning Unsafe School Choice.  We met all criteria to be considered a “Safe School”.  Criteria was reviewed with council.

(b) SACSCASI – Meadow View Elementary has met all standards for accreditation.                 

· Library Report reviewed

· Wellness Policy Senate Bill 172 for all Kentucky schools, placed in packet for review; will go to committee first then back to SBDM council

· KPR Report distributed to SBDM members.  Copies have been annotated with comments. 

· Mr. Milby presented to the council an information packet on “Thoughtful Education”.  The council will need to review information in the packet along with CSIP Impact check and assessment data to determine if they want to utilize this program/training to help improve instruction to students.  Mr. Milby, Mrs. Gillispie, and Mrs. Campbell went to training this past summer and saw how this could benefit our school.  G.C. Burkhead is currently using this program and many favorable comments have been heard.  

· Strategies for Writing books and posters were distributed for view.  Mr. Milby asked members to view books and give input.   This is a very good series to use to have consistency in Writing across the grades.

· Janet Robinson, FRC coordinator, and Emily Campbell, Assistant Principal, are currently working on guidelines for Parent Involvement. 

· Meeting adjourned @ 6:55 p.m. 

06-14  Mrs. Serna made the motion to accept the minutes from the September 22, 2005     

           meeting as presented.  Mrs. Campbell seconded the motion.  Consensus

06-15 Mrs. Serna made the motion to adjourn this special session of SBDM Council           

           meeting.  Mrs. Campbell seconded the motion.  Consensus

